
 

 

February 11, 2022 

 
PROVIDER ALERT: SUBMIT ORDER FOR PFIZER 6 MONTHS TO 4 YEARS COVID-
19 VACCINE 
 
The DC Health Immunization Program “Vaccine for Children” (VFC) is requesting that 
all providers who administer immunizations to children place their orders for the Pfizer 6 
months to 4 years COVID-19 vaccine.  The minimum order quantity/size is 100 doses. 
 
You can place your order by going to the pediatric pandemic order set in the Vaccine 
Order Management System (VOMS).  We encourage you to do so as soon as possible 
to ensure that there are no missed opportunities to immunize your patients. 
 
For questions concerning this Provider Alert, please contact the MFC-DC Provider 
Relations department, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
Phone: 855-798-4244, Option 2 
Email: mfcdc-providerrelations@medstar.net 
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